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Volunteers needed 
for the 

Hillsborough River State Park 

Volunteers of all ages are needed on Oct. 21st & 22nd 
 5:00-10:30pm 

 

For more information and sign up at 
www.floridastateparks.org/events/28th-annual-haunted-woods  

Contact us on Facebook or HistoryandNature@gmail.com 

 Now recruiting for 
 Adopting Scare Trail Zones  Scare Trail Guides  Kid Friendly Zone 

 Set up & Cleanup   Food Service  Planning, Event Support & much more 
 

All Proceeds benefit the 
Hillsborough River State Park Preservation Society, Inc. 

 Hours served can count toward required service hours 
 Deadline for volunteer application is 10/12 
 Adopt a Scare Zone applications required by 10/12  
 Logistics Meetings are at the HRSP Rec Hall at 7pm, all are welcome 

On Tuesday, 9/13,  Wednesday 9/21, Thursday 9/29,  Tuesday 10/4, Wednesday 10/12, 
and Thursday 10/20 (Group Leaders must attend one Meeting) 

 

http://www.floridastateparks.org/events/28th-annual-haunted-woods

